Arkansas Department of Education
First Year in a U.S. School LEP Student Removal Form
	Please submit a separate form for each school.


	District:
	
	District LEA:
	

	School:
	
	School LEA:
	


This is a request to remove these students’ scores from the Adequate Yearly Progress calculations. The following students were new to the U.S. school this year.  The students’ portfolio was returned to the testing company and not sorted under the special header sheet prepared by the company.

	Student Name
	
	Grade
	
	Student ID#

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	


Superintendent Signature 




  Date 


Please return this form no later than May 7, 2004 by mail or fax to:

Dr. Andre’ Guerrero

Programs for Language Minority Students

Arkansas Department of Education, Room 202-B

Little Rock, AR 72201

Telephone:  501-682-5014    Fax:  501-682-5010

	A separate form for each school is required.


